
Department of Speech Pathology & Audiology 
Betty Harmon Memorial Scholarship 

Application – AY 2024-25 
Deadline:  March 29, 2024 

The BSU Department of Speech Pathology & Audiology has a limited number of scholarship opportunities 
available from our Betty Harmon Memorial Scholarship fund for the 2024-25 academic year.  To be eligible, 
applicants must be a full-time graduate student in speech-language pathology and have an accumulative 
GPA of at least a 3.25.  Awards generally range from $200-$500 per grant.  Financial need will be considered, 
but it is not a determining factor in receiving an award.   

Awards recipients will be chosen on the recommendation of the Scholarship Committee of the Department of 
Speech Pathology & Audiology.  Award decisions will be released in June 2024, applicants will be notified via 
email, and funds will be deposited into the awardee’s Bursar/Student Account for use in the 2024-25 school 
year.  (Please note some awards may be divided between Fall and Spring semesters, and if an awardee has a 
balance due in their Bursar/Student Account the scholarship funds will be applied to any unpaid balance first 
before dispersing to the student’s personal bank account.) 

Name:   ____________________________________________________________________ 

Student ID:  _________________________________________________________________ 

Email:   _____________________________________________________________________ 

Phone:  _____________________________________________________________________ 

Anticipated Graduation Date (month/year):  _______________________ 

Have you ever received a scholarship from BSU SPAA?     Yes____ No ____ If yes, what school year? ________ 

Have you ever received an Indiana Lions Club scholarship? Yes____ No ___ If yes, what school year? ________ 

Are you currently a Graduate Assistant at Ball State?  Yes___ No ____   

Include with this application: 

1. Personal Statement (limit 2 pages) which addresses:

• Academic and/or career goals (why you chose this major, characteristics/accomplishments
that will make you a strong SLP)

• Need for financial support (not a determining factor in receiving an award)

2. Other than FAFSA, list any other sources of financial assistance you are receiving.

3. Submit completed application via email to:  sppathaud@bsu.edu by the deadline listed at the top of
the application page.

mailto:sppathaud@bsu.edu
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